
During your time at Iowa State we will be walking around campus on tours and to sessions. In order to enjoy the 
day, we ask that the group wear weather appropriate attire and comfortable walking shoes. If there is a chance of 
rain, we recommend bringing umbrellas. We will continue the day, rain or shine.

All items brought to campus including lunches, jackets, umbrellas, etc. will remain in the individuals’ care for the 
duration of the day.

We are excited to have you on our beautiful campus! To ensure your safety and to respect the college students’ 
learning environment, the following requirements need to be met:

Visitors will:

•   Not leave the group or chaperone at any time during the visit.
•   Walk two people wide on the right side of the sidewalk.
•   Use a voice level that is appropriate while inside campus buildings. 
•   Not disturb the college students.

Iowa State visitors are expected to conduct themselves in a courteous and respectful manner towards each other, 
Iowa State staff and students, and to university property. Visitors will be asked not to use electronic devices during 
tours, presentations, or sessions.

The Office of Admissions has prepared a fun-filled day for you at Iowa State. To ensure a great visit, please bring 
a positive attitude and excitement to learn so we can provide a great day. We hope you enjoy your adventure at 
Iowa State!

#IOWASTATEVISIT
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  TRAVELING ACROSS CAMPUS

  SHOW RESPECT
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